
 

 

30th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Reception ‘Traditional Tales’ Dress-Up Day 
 
As part of our ‘Traditional Tales’ topic we will be having a dress up day in Reception on Friday 
18th May. Children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite traditional/fairy tale 
character. They can also bring their favourite traditional tale into school to share with their 
friends. 
 
Your costume can be as elaborate or as simple, as you like as long as your child is ready to 
have lots of fairy tale fun in it! We will be continuing with our fun activities based on traditional 
tales in school.  
 
We are looking forward to finishing our topic off in such an exciting way!  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Fiona Walker, Natalie Glendon & Sophie Roberts 
Reception Teachers 
 
 


